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STAFF-STUDENT COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 

It is the intent of the Gore Board of Education to make students, parents, and guardians aware of allowable 

communications between students and staff.   

 

School personnel shall refrain from communicating with students outside the school setting.  An exception will apply 

if the school administration receives written consent from a student’s parents or guardian, which will outline the  

school related items that may be discussed and the preferred method of Staff-Student Communications.    

 

If school personnel engage in communications with students outside the school setting and the communication 

conflicts with the written permission granted by the parent/guardian of the student, the employee shall be subject to 

disciplinary action by the school district.  Such disciplinary action could include termination of employment with the 

school district. 

At no time will a staff member communicate with a student via electronic comminicaiton individually.   

 

 

 


